
 

 

 

 

 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO RECEIVE OUR NEWSLETTERS AND 

INFORMATION ABOUT EVENTS AT THE HALL? 
 

New data protection regulations (GDPR) came into force in May 2018 and affect how 

we are able to send you newsletters and other communications. We are no longer 

permitted to contact you by post or email unless we have your specific consent to do 

so. 

 

If you would like to receive our newsletters or be notified of events at the Hall, 

please complete the form below. 

 

You will be able to change your mind at any time in the future by sending us an email, 

by using the 'unsubscribe' link which will appear at the foot of all future electronic 

communications, or by telephoning us. 
 

 

 

NAME: …………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

ADDRESS: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: (please print clearly) …………………………………………………………………………. 

 

HOW MAY WE CONTACT YOU?  BY EMAIL:            BY POST/HAND DELIVERY:    

 

WHAT MAY WE SEND YOU?        NEWSLETTERS:              EVENTS INFORMATION    

 

Please place your completed form in the secure post box at the village hall 

OR: post it to: Allerford & Selworthy Community Hall, Hare Park, Allerford TA24 8HL, for the 

attention of the committee. 

OR: email it to news@allerfordandselworthyhall.co.uk 
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